
MISSION TO KENYA 3.14-4 19 2023 

I am most grateful for your prayer and financial support for our mission to 

Kenya. My son Isaac and I had enormous travelling and ministry grace. We had 

blessing of ministering in the Thika and Nakuru Dioceses. We also had 

celebration of the life of my beloved wife Mary Githiga at Thika Memorial 

Church which was attended by the family members and friends. I felt the 

presence of the Holy Spirit which put me into my prayer language which is tear. 

ANCCI University at Embu Campus was a celebration of achievement. 

Praise and worship was led by Wakurinu, who are most indigenous church and 

there is no English name for them. They sung aloud jumping and dancing They 

indeed made the graduation very special. The Embu campus is the most 

ecumenical. We were also  hosted by District Commissioner, Mr. and Mrs. 

Moffat Mureithi Kangi at Issako Garden. A great thanks to Vice Chancellor 

Bishop John Njeru and his team. 

We were surprised by travel agent who was driving me to the baggage 

claim. He was an Indian American who after introducing himself to me told me 

that he is a Christian. When I told him that I am a bishop he started singing:                                            

I have decided to follow Jesus 
I have decided to follow Jesus 
No turning back, no turning back. 
Arriving at Amarillo, we were so surprised that we did not have jetlag.  

God is indeed gracious. 

 To support the ministry which God has given us. Make your tax deductible 

donation payable to ANCCI and mail it to above address or CashApp 1 806 476 

9250 

 May God richly bless you 

   +++ John G Githiga 

 


